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LORENZO SANTOS ANNOUNCES RUN FOR
RACINE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

(Racine, WI) - Lorenzo Santos, a resident of downtown Racine, is running for Racine
County Executive in a special election to be held on December 19, 2024. This special
election will determine the candidate best suited to serve the remainder of the late
Johnathan Delagrave's term.

Lorenzo Santos is a 2013 graduate of the United States Naval Academy, earning a
Bachelor of Science degree in Political Science with a concentration in International
Relations. He also holds a Master of Professional Studies in Homeland Security from
George Washington University. He has served on active duty in the Navy as a Surface
Warfare Officer and currently serves in the Navy Reserve as an Intelligence Officer.

Santos’s time in public service as well as his experience in the private sector as a
Regional Sales Manager representing 12 states will help guide his decision making and
approach to governing, industry and private-public partnerships.

Lorenzo additionally serves on the City of Racine’s Transit Commission, helping shape
policy that ensures safe, affordable, and reliable transportation to the Racine community.
He is a member of Racine Founder’s Rotary Club, Truman National Security Project, and
the American Legion, among other civic organizations.



“Serving as County Executive is an opportunity to affect the lives of every single person in
Racine County. I believe that my professional background and experience has provided
me with the skills and leadership that will continue the great work that has already been
put in motion by an exceptional public servant,” Santos said. “My goal is to guide Racine
County into its next phase of growth and development, providing the steady hand at the
helm needed to carry forward Jonathan Delagrave’s legacy and steward his projects
through to completion. Whether it’s the 911 communication system upgrade,
improvements to roadway infrastructure, mental health center, youth development & care
center or public safety facility construction, we have exciting projects underway. There will
undoubtedly be hard decisions that need to be made along the way and I am confident
that together we can navigate them to find the best solutions. I look forward to the
collaboration that will take Racine County residents and businesses into the future.”

Santos will hold his official launch event to meet Racine County residents at
Chartroom Restaurant, 209 Dodge Street Racine WI, on Wednesday August 28th
from 6 PM - 8 PM.

For more information on Lorenzo and his campaign, visit santosforracinecounty.com.
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